Rich Tassano and Susan Allison have organized an informal picnic and ride to Vina Castellano in

Aubum. No signups are necessary, just show up at the appointed time and place (NOTE: not our
usual Orchard Creek departure location). Here are the details:

Thursday, September 8th
LEAVING FROM OAK TREE LANE @ 11:45 AM
Please arrive a few minutes early for pictures.

To minimize the group getting split up through Sun City, we will line up on the East side of Oak Tree Lane off
of 193,

Bring your own lunch for a picnic at the pond at Vina Castellano. Seating might be limited, so consider
bringing your own chair.

No sign ups necessary, just show up.

For further information, contact Rich or Susan -- contact info on the club roster.



